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Date: June 28, 2024 
 
To 
The Manager,  
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code: 526530 
 
Sub: - Intimation of Closure of Trading Window. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the above captioned subject, we hereby inform you that pursuant to the 
provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time 
to time, and the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading, the trading 
window for dealing in securities of the Company will be closed with effect from Monday, July 
1, 2024 till 48 hours after the declaration of the Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company 
for the quarter ending on June 30, 2024.  The date of the meeting of Board of Directors to 
consider and approve the Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ending 
on June 30, 2024, will be intimated in due course.   
 
We request you to take the aforesaid information on record. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For IIRM Holdings India Limited 
(Formerly known as Sudev Industries Limited) 
 
 
 
Naveen Kumar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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